
Tuesday 

April 29, 2014 
 

Today’s Program 
 

Today’s Song:  This is My Country - Angela Viney 
 

Today’s Invocation:  Rabbi Yossi Liebowitz 
 

Health & Happiness:  Rachel Deems 
 

Today’s Program:  New Member Talks 

   William Gray, Jay Reagan, Waller Caldwell 

 

Last Week’s Program 
 

Governor candidate Vince Sheheen presented our program last 

week, sharing his views that improving public education, 

especially early child education, is critical for moving South 

Carolina forward. He also touched on the importance of repairing 

our roads and reducing property taxes. 

 

Upcoming Programs 
 

May 6 Web of Water, Reflections of Life 

  Along the Saluda and Reedy Rivers 

  - Angela Viney, John Lane and Ben Geer Keys 

 

May 13 SMC Baseball Coach  - Tim Wallace 

Birthdays ..................... 
 

April 30  Harold Brock 

May    1  Daniel O’Neal 

Attendance and Make-Ups 
 

92 members attended our April 22nd meeting. Our adjusted 

attendance was 54.1%. The following make-ups were reported: 
 

Bob Corley (West Spartanburg) 

Bob Justice (West Spartanburg) 
 

Send your make-up information to Kit Jennings:  

PO Box 906, Spartanburg, SC 29304 or email: cjenn519@aol.com 
 

Make-up on-line at: www.rotaryeclubone.org 

Welcome New Members 
 

Samuel Bass - 7th Circuit Solicitors Office 

Dr. Nayef Samhat - Wofford College 

Babs Burns - Agape Hospice 

Great Kids Deserve Great Books 

 
The Rotary Club of Spartanburg is once again participating with the 
Great Kids Deserve Great Books Book Drive organized by Hub City 
Writers Project.  We are supporting the project with a cash gift, but 
also will provide two collection days when you can bring new or 
gently used children’s books to the Piedmont Club for 
collection.  Last year our club donated more than 1,000 books to this 
worthy cause!  We have many new members in our club this year, 
so please take some time to check your attic and your bonus room 
for books that your children or grandchildren may have outgrown.  Of 
course, brand new books are especially welcomed. We will collect 
books at our meetings on April 22nd and 29th. 

Mark your Calendars!!! 
 

Next Rotary Social is on June 17th 


